Dear parents and guardians,

NN L
On Wednesday 27" March we will be holding a royal
themed day at school to celebrate the end of our ' ‘
topic ‘Castles, Kings, Queens and dragons.’ A ‘\
The children and staff are invited to come to school dressed

up in their smart, elegant clothes which would be fit for the
King. They can dress as Kings, Queens, princesses, princes or

smart clothing e.g. shirts, ties, dresses.

The children will have a fun filled day of royal activities
including royal garden games (weather p,erm,Ltt'Ln.g), royal
baking and crown and flag making.

We also invite you as parents and guardians to join us for a
royal picnic and singalong at 2.40. The royal red carpet will
be open from 2.30 for you to arrive via the office. Please feel
free to wear your own royal style of clothing.

We kindly ask for a royal donation of £2. The £2 will cover
the cost of the baking, resources needed and a treat to enjoy
with your child at the picnic. Please make the donation in
cash (£2 in an zrwzl.opz) as this will not be a ParentPay

payment. If you need an envelope please ask.
We are looking forward to celebrating with you and your child.
Thank you

Your sincerely

Mrs Walker and the royal foundation staff.




